Overview of UA Expedition Workshop Series





Imagine back to a favorite "birds of a feather" session or coffee break at a conference.  You were learning so much and wished that everyone present had better technology to share relevant people, programs, and resources on-the-spot.  Instead you exchanged cards with scribbled interests and later at your office tried to re-construct and complete all your "connection-making" obligations.  If successful, our guest contributors will feel that the exchange of information was well worth their time and effort.  If successful, our UAWG members will feel that during our transition phase, the UA Collaboration Space makes more sense than monthly meetings.  Some members will enjoy listening in by teleconference to guest introductions at the beginning of each Expedition Workshop, other members will prefer to learn from the workshop notes, at a time convenient to them.  Hopefully, all members will take satisfaction in subsequently directing a guest contributor/citizen to a relevant program or agency URL via email as a means of showing their appreciation. 


 


11:00 AM - 12:00 PM  


For the first hour of each expedition workshop UA members are invited to teleconference in and listen to guest introductions followed by an overview of content creation and resource exchange tools led by George Brett.  Mr. Brett is the Senior Project Coordinator at the National Laboratory for Applied Network Research, NCSA ACCESS. (http://dast.nlanr.net/Clearinghouse and http://www.ncsa.edu/~ghb.





12:00 PM - 1 PM 


The second hour will be a working lunch for guest contributors to begin using the content creation and resource exchange tools introduced in the first hour.





1:00 PM - 2:00 PM 


During the third hour, guest contributors will share what they have learned from one another that is valuable to their own work and to the new focus of the UAWG.  Guests will also reflect on the potential and reality of collaboration and enabling technologies to address digital disparities in their own settings.





And the Learning Continues through the UA Collaboration Space


Summaries of the first and third hours of each workshop will be posted to the UA Collaboration Space.  The information exchanged over lunch will also be captured during the last hour.  Workshop summaries will be comprehensive, similar to previous UAWG meeting minutes.





Full Circle, Two-way Learning is Effective and Sustainable


The learning and information exchange will come full circle if each UAWG member is willing to follow up on just one question or issue raised by a guest through subsequent referral of the guest to a relevant agency point of contact or agency program URL.  From our vast collective knowledge of the Federal government, we can reciprocate the generosity of our guest contributors by subsequently directing them to program contacts and URLs relevant to their work.  Email addresses of guest contributors will be provided.  This two-way learning exchange will be easy to sustain and will contribute to our ability to engage guest contributors throughout the seven learning expedition workshops being planned from March - September.














